
Lockport  Nursery Newsletter 
 
Weeks 25 January 29—Feb. 2, 2024 
 
Healthy Children 

INTRODUCING: heart 
          star 

LANGUAGE: 
 
Did you know that 
every day when your 
child arrives to school, 
they wash their hands? 
We make sure we 
provide a clean and 
safe environment for 
everyone. 

CONCEPT: 
 
During concept, the 
children will do an 
experiment using 
water, soap and 
pepper. We will 
demonstrate how soap 
(pepper) chases the 
germs away. We will 
also work off the 
shelves. The children 
will sort good food vs. 
bad food. We will go 
over hand washing 
rules and practice 
every day on how to 
wash hands properly. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
The children will 
enjoy doing some 
collage art this week. 
The readiness papers 
for star and heart will 
be done. We will  
have some crafts to 
enjoy on our topic of 
healthy children and 
for Ground Hog day. 
We have really started 
to notice that the 
children are coloring 
much neater. We are 
very proud of them! 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
Do not forget to 
register for Summer 
Camp and the Fall 
2024-25 school year 
by Feb. 15 to receive 
50% off the Fall 
registration. 
 
 
 
We will celebrate 
Ground Hog day on 
Friday, February 2.  
Hopefully, spring will 
come sooner! 
 
 
 
 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Have a great week!     
 

Miss Katrina and Miss Ashley 


